Volume 4:2

February 2017

Christian Life Crisis Intervention, Inc.

Volunteer Connection



Inside this issue:

Volunteers 2

Memorial 2

Calvary House 3

Garage Sale 3

Save the Date 3

Contact Us 4

About Us 4

Opportunity Camp...DONATE NOW!

Volunteer Connection

Volunteers..... the of Shepherd's Inn



Shout Out goes to Kaylea Smith of Bridge City National Honor Society and Nate Nickum of St. Anne's. Kaylea and Nick filled 25 bags with candy and treats for Mom's and that many again for kids. Congratulations on a job well done!



President's Prose...

Mike Mara 10/23/1957 - 2/4/2017

It is with a sense of sadness and heartbreak that I announce to the friends, supporters and colleagues of CLCI, Inc. that Mike Mara, husband of Patricia Mara, our Executive Assistant, passed away suddenly on February 4, 2017 following a lengthy convalescence from a stroke suffered in June of 2014. He was a former member of the Virginia Beach Volunteer Fire Department and a Paramedic. He was 59 years old.

In addition to his wife of 8 years he is survived by three step-children, seven step-grandchildren, and an aunt and uncle in Tulsa, OK.

A memorial service will be scheduled at a later date in Louisiana.

I know you will want to join with me in prayerful support of Patsy and her family during this time of grief and loss.

Bless you all for your support and kindness during this time.

In Christ Alone!

Big Jim Salles, President

Calvary House

Homeless families with children and homelessness in general continues to be an ever growing issue in this area. Through referrals from the 211 Emergency hotline I receive numerous calls each week for individuals seeking assistance. Through the generosity of several faithful donors monthly this ministry was able to assist a homeless young lady needing bus transportation to Ft. Worth and family who can help her; a young mother recovering from chemo for Leukemia in finding permanent housing; food needs for a victim of an apartment fire to name a few. We, no THEY, need YOU! Please consider making this ministry a part of your monthly giving.

Garage Sale Re-scheduled...

Due to a training session for Kairos Ministry the Garage Sale has been re-scheduled for Saturday, March 18. We are accepting donations at this time and remember that CLCI is a 501(c)3 non-profit and your donations are tax deductible.



Amazon Shopper?

Are you an Amazon frequent shopper? CLCI participates in Amazon Smile, a program by which a portion of all of your purchases are given to CLCI as a designated ministry. Go to **smile.amazon.com** for more information.

Golfers...Save the Date...May 12, 2017

This year's 5th
Annual Golf
Tournament will be
held in May at the
Bayou Din Golf
Club. Plan early to



attend this exciting event. Proceeds go toward Shepherd's Inn and Calvary House Ministries.



Dion Ainsworth Memorial Golf Classic May 12, 2017

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

2689 65th Street Port Arthur, TX 77640

Phone: 409-548-5886 Email: patricia@clci.biz

"Every Room Ready!"

Supply list for Shepherd's Inn

*paper towels

*toilet tissue

*pancake/waffle syrup

*solid air fresheners

*bleach

*Lysol spray

*Pledge

*bottled water

* AA batteries



Christian Life Crisis
Intervention, Inc. is a 501 (c)3
non-profit organization which
operates Shepherd's
Inn ,Calvary House, and
Opportunity Camp ministries.

CLCI, Inc. Is a member of the Community Christian Development Association (CCDA) and Texas Christian Community Development Network (TxCCDN)



Like us on Facebook

Christian Life Crisis Intervention, Inc.

U. S. POSTAGE
PAID
Beaumont, TX

Permit No. 68

Non-Profit Organization